
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Stage Two Evaluation  
 
Members of the Voices for Tasmanian Youth Consultative Council were invited to complete an anonymous evaluation of the second stage of this project. Of 7 
Stage Two participants, 4 respondents took up this invitation, completing a survey through MS Forms. The 10 questions below were posed using a Likert 
scale to gauge levels of agreement. Two additional free text questions, not presented below, were also posed. 

As with all feedback CCYP receives, this information will support the continuous improvement of future engagements with children and young people. 

 
Strongly 

agree Agree 
Don’t 

agree or 
disagree 

Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

I felt safe sharing my views and ideas 100% - - - - 
There was enough time for me to express my views and ideas 75% 25% - - - 
Support was available for me to express my views and ideas 100% - - - - 
There were different ways for me to take part and share my views and ideas 100% - - - - 
The CCYP team were ready and willing to listen to my views and ideas 100% - - - - 
I understand what was done with my views after I shared them 100% - - - - 
My views and ideas were considered by the CCYP team in the decisions that were made 
during the project 100% - - - - 

I received feedback or saw changes based on the views and ideas that I shared 100% - - - - 
I would participate in a project with the CCYP again in the future 100% - - - - 
There was enough support available to me during the project 100% - - - - 
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Any questions regarding this report or the work of Tasmania’s Commissioner for Children and Young People more generally may be directed to the Commissioner by emailing childcomm@childcomm.tas.gov.au or 
by telephoning +61 3 6166 1366. 

For more information, visit: www.childcomm.tas.gov.au/VTY. 


